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November 29, 2016

The Honorable Nikki Randhawa Haley
Governor of South Carolina

P.O.Box 1773

Columbia, SC 29201

US.A.

Dear Governor Haley,

It was a great pleasure for me to learn of your nomination to the prestigious post of
US ambassador to the United Nations.

|1 wish to express to you my most cordial congratulations and my best wishes for
continued good health and for every success in your new position.

Sincerely yours,

Ay



